
From: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
To: Matheus, Marilyn <Marilyn.Matheus@dss.sc.gov>
CC: Alford, Susan <susan.alford@dss.sc.gov>

Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 11/5/2015 10:01:21 AM

Subject:
Attachments: Ina Mims Letter.pdf

Marilyn,
 
I thought this was such a kind and thoughtful letter.  Would y’all give her a call to thank her for sharing it?  Could also 
be a neat thing to get out in social media if she is willing.
 
Thanks,
 
Austin
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